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For consumers that have Medicare and Medicaid (dually eligible), certain services they 

receive in the PMHS are funded through CMS (federal programs) and certain services 

they receive through the PMHS are covered strictly by State of Maryland funding.  

For services that are covered strictly with State of Maryland funding, providers need 

to collect the applicable co-payment.  

 

Copayments are applicable to services as listed on the Public Mental Health System 

Rates Information Sheet (eff. 7-1-12) found here: 

http://maryland.valueoptions.com/provider/cliams_finance/PMHS_Reimbursement

_Schedule.pdf  
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